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Walkway Policies and Other Program 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Administration draft a new walkway closure policy that enables closure more 
easily, based on the experiences of residents. 

 
History 
At the May 3, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of 
the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated May 3, 2021 was 
considered. Your Committee received two letters regarding the matter from Brad 
Bourhis, Inland Group, dated April 5, 2021 and Joel Hall, dated April 5, 2021. 
 
 
Attachment 
May 3, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
April 5, 2021 letter from Brad Bourhis, Inland Group 
April 5, 2021 letter from Joel Hall 


